December 30, 2013
Regarding: Road closing at Lillian Court Property
Dear City Manager,

| Buddy Page, being a property owner of the majority of property in

question, am requesting that you close all roads in conjunction with Lillian
Court. You have closed a portion of road for property owner McClanahan
on Old Jamestown Hwy, map and parcel 087B A 001.00. Please consider

closing map and parcels 087B A 002.00 and 087B A 008.00.
If not, please leave open roads connecting both highways.

Please feel free to contact me on this issue.

Thank You,

Buddy Page

2805 Old Jamestown Hwy
Crossville, Tenn 38555

931-260-3595




